

ROTARY CLUB OF HONOLULU

CHARTERED JULY 1, 1915 CLUB 14 - DISTRICT 5000

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT

Melvin Y. Kaneshige

May 3, 2004

VICE PRESIDENT

John A. Lockwood

Mr. Yoshibimi Ogawa

Urasenke Foundation of Hawaii

TREASURER

Timothy Johns

245 Saratoga Road Honolulu, HI 96815

SECRETARY

Joanne Arizumi

Dear Mr. Ogawa:

SGT. AT ARMS

Barbara A. Campbell

I enclose my letter dated today to Mr. Kujo. As you earlier offered, I would appreciate it if you would translate it and send it on to Mr.

Carol Lockwood

Kujo.

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT

1. Patrick Griggs

Please call me at 921-6636 if you have any questions.

Aloha,

DIRECTORS

Donald V. Anderson

Melvin Y. Kaneshige

Diane E. Chang

Cedric Choi

MYK:lth

Kerry Cloward

Enclosure

Michael J. Fisch

c w/enclosure: Michael Leineweber

Bruce Glor

Signe Godfrey

William Reese Liggett

Craig Nakanishi

Elizabeth Reynolds

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Debbie Jenkins



bc:

Mic. el Leineweber Jack Lockwood Debbie Jenkins

ROTARY CLUB OF HONOLULU

CHARTERED JULY 1, 1915 CLUB 14 - DISTRICT 5000

May 3, 2004

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT

Mr. Michihiro Kujo

President

Melvin Y. Kaneshige

The Rotary Club of Kyoto

Kyoto Hotel Annex

VICE PRESIDENT

Kawaramachi Oike

John A. Lockwood

Nakagyo-ku

Kyoto 604-0924

TREASURER

Japan

Timothy Johns

Dear President Kujo and Members of the Rotary Club of Kyoto:

SECRETARY

Joanne Arizumi

I hope that this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits and

that your club is enjoying much success in all of your good works.

SGT. AT ARMS

Barbara A. Campbell

Carol Lockwood

I received your letter of 7 April 2004 with great appreciation. The reputation of your club is known throughout the Rotary world and our club is honored by the presence of your member, Dr. Sen, during his frequent visits to Hawaii. His service to Rotary International has been exemplary.

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT

I. Patrick Griggs

When Dr. Sen was here in Honolulu earlier in the year, he did ask about the possibility of establishing a sister club relationship with your club. The Rotary Club of Honolulu would be extremely honored to establish a sister club relationship with your distinguished club. In fact, our Board of Directors recently approved the formation of a sister club relationship with your club and has asked our member and Sister Club Committee chairman, Michael Leineweber, to coordinate the formalities with your club.

DIRECTORS

Donald V. Anderson

Diane E. Chang

Cedric Choi

Kerry Cloward

Michael J. Fisch

Bruce Glor

Signe Godfrey

club to the other 40 clubs in the State of Hawaii. We currently have 370 members and also have sister club relationships with the Tokyo Shimbashi Club in Tokyo, the Taipei Rotary Club in Taiwan and the Pusan Club in South Korea.

As you may know, our club was established in 1915 and is the mother

We welcome and look forward to your visit in July. It would be our great honor and privilege at that time to confirm the establishment of our sister club relationship.

William Reese Liggett

Craig Nakanishi

Elizabeth Reynolds

Aloha,

Melvin Y. Kaneshige

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Debbie Jenkins

MYK:lth

260 Lewers Street, Suite 248 • Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 phone (808) 922-5526 • fax (808) 922-9117 • e-mail: honolulu.rotary@verizon.net